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Dear Council Members:

In 1978 with a young family we purchased our lot on Hayhoe Avenue and along
with 2 other family members built the house(s) of our dreams in a small
community in the City of Vaughan. We were able to build according to city plan
for our small street and because of its unigqueness, only 13 houses exist on our

street.

Now this redevelopment, if approved, will populate our street to 25 houses. It is
obvious that our houses will devalue considerably. In addition, traffic on Pine
Valley Drive in the morning and afternoon will create chaos for residents coming
in and out of our street let alone the dangerous traffic situations.

In conclusion we respectfully oppose the redevelopment of these lots on Hayhoe
Avenue.

Yours truly,
=W
T

Max & Marisa Ciccolini,

Owners of 52 Hayhoe Avenue and 135 Hayhoe Avenue, Vaughan, Ontario



